
 

 

 
         Date: 17 Oct 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear Students & Parents, 

The last few weeks have flown by since our return to school and it has been a busy start to the year 
for The KJS Times news team! 

  

We have welcomed some new members to the team alongside some returning students as we 
continue to work together to keep our KJS community up to date with the latest events. 

  

This edition is focussed on 'change' and we hope you have some spare time over the October break 
to sit back and enjoy the creative efforts of our news team. You can access the newspaper 
through this link.  

  

As always, happy reading! 

  

https://www.flipsnack.com/kowloonjuniorschool/the-kjs-times-edition-12-14th-october.html 

  

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Bailey 
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